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August 11, 1998

i

MEMORANDUM TO: Hubert Bell, inspector General
jOffice of the inspector General '

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
FROM: Samuel J. Collins, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REFERRALS OF CONCERNED CITIZEN'S LETTER

Attached are copies of two letters dated July 6,1998, from Mr. H. G. Brack of the Center
for Biological Monitoring regarding " grossly careless NRC oversight of its licensees such as
MYAPC [ Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company)." I am forwarding this information to you
for whatever action is deemed appropriate by your office.

if you are interested in obtaining additional information regarding the technical issues,
including Mr. Brack's report, " Patterns of Noncompliance, The Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and The Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company, Generic and Site-Specific |
Deficiencies in Radiological Surveillance Programs," please inform my staff contact listed I

below. A copy of the staff's response to Mr. Brack's letter (which is being drafted) will be
provided.

;

Attachments: 1. H. G. Brack Letter to Chairman Jackson I

dtd July 6,1998 f
2. H. G. Brack Letter to Attorney General Reno l

dtd July 6,1998

CONTACT: Michael Webb, NRR
415-1347
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